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Message from the CEO

As I am sure many of you know, NPWH

always strives to provide you with tools and informa-

tion that you can use to further your professional 

development and your education. I am proud to 

announce that NPWH has developed the Women’s

Health Nurse Practitioner Certification Exam Review

Course and Women’s Health Update! This 22-module

package provides a comprehensive review course

that will help new WHNP graduates prepare for the

National Certification Corporation (NCC) WHNP certi-

fication examination. In addition, the review course

package includes a module on test-taking strategies,

with more than 200 review questions that are pre-

sented in the NCC question format.

This course is designed to meet the needs of not

only new WHNP graduates but also students and

practicing NPs. In addition, current WHNP students

can use selected modules to supplement course con-

tent as they progress through their academic pro-

gram. The added benefit of this review course is that

WHNPs will earn continuing education credit and

pharmacology hours for each module.

These modules have been created and presented

by 15 NCC-certified WHNPs who are experts in

women’s health. All presenters of the modules either

currently teach or have taught in WHNP programs and

were chosen specifically because they specialize in

the topic. Exposure to multiple WHNP experts enables

participants to experience a variety of presenting

styles that will keep them engaged throughout the

course.

As a final important note, each module was reviewed

by two external NPs with a range of experience, from

recent graduates to veteran WHNPs.  

For more information on how to purchase the en-

tire review course or selected modules, please visit

www.npwh.org and click on E-Learning and then 

Curriculum.

We hope to see you in New Orleans for our 19th

Annual Premier Women’s Healthcare Conference,

which will be held from September 28 through Octo-

ber 1, 2016. This conference promises to be an excit-

ing event in a fabulous location! Visit our website for

more information.

– Gay Johnson

Chief Executive Officer, NPWH

Gay Johnson, CEO
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